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While I understand the need for environmental protection and public health, I believe 

this bill would hurt the racing industry and the people who rely on it. Many race tracks 

and racing events depend on leaded fuel to operate, and banning it could force 

tracks to close or reduce their activities. This would have a negative impact on the 

local economy, jobs, and tourism in these areas.  

 

Instead of a blanket ban, I believe the racing community should be allowed to work 

with experts to find safer, more sustainable fuel options while preserving the sport's 

history and economic benefits. 

 

I ask that you reconsider this bill and look for other ways to address these concerns. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


